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Home Learning Letter 2       31/03/20 

To all pupils at Annan Academy 

We hope you are keeping well and getting into a new routine. All your teachers have been 
working hard to make sure that your learning can continue whilst school is closed.  It’s 
important to us that you access your home learning and stay in touch with school either 
through Teams or GLOW email. 

How do I access my home learning? 

There have been difficulties with Microsoft Teams because of the volume of users around the 
world.  So while we will continue to use Teams some subjects are also using the Annan 
Academy Tile which you can find on your Glow Launchpad . 

 

 
We have put two short videos onto the school website and Facebook page which show you 
how to access Teams and the Annan Academy Tile on your Glow Launchpad. 
 
What if I forget my GLOW login details? 
 
If you forget your password, we will need to speak to a parent or carer to re-set it.  Please 
contact us and leave a number we can contact you on: 
 
gw08lemmonshirley@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
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What if I get stuck or can’t find my work? 
 
If you can’t get in touch with your teacher, please email the Principal Teacher: 
 
Mr Brand: music, art, drama   gw08brandjames@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mrs Buchanan: social subjects, RMPS    gw10stewartkayleigh5@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mrs Campbell: science    gw08campbellcheryl@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mr Craw: PE, home economics, practical cookery   gw08crawalan@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mr Johnston: technical subjects   gw11johnstonpaul3@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mrs Lemmon: ICT, business, admin  gw08lemmonshirley@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mr McCracken: maths S1-2   gw13mccrackendavid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Mrs McEwen: maths S3-6    gw08mcewenjacqueline@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
Miss Russell: English, modern languages   gw08russelllynne@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
 
Senior Phase Pupils 
 
If you are in S4 – S6 then many of your courses of study will have finished. If this is the case 
you can carry out reading, research and access past papers on the SQA website for any 
courses you intend to study next session. 
 
New Timetable  
 
We are working hard behind the scenes to complete the timetable process for next year.  
Please check your Glow email regularly as we will use this to contact you with any options 
changes.  Please contact Mrs Speight if you have questions about your options for next year: 
gw08speightsusan@ea.dumgal.sch.uk  When this process is complete we will set up your new 
classes and start setting preparatory work for your new courses.  
 
Child Protection 
 
If you are worried about the safety and wellbeing of yourself or another young person, you 
can get help from the following places: 
 
School Child Protection Coordinator 
gw08speightsusan@ea.dumgal.sch.uk  
 
Childline 
Childline.org.uk      0800 1111 
 
Dumfries and Galloway Social Work 
030 33 33 3000 
 

Samaritans Samaritans.org If you are struggling and need someone to talk to 116 123 (This 
is free – you do not need credit in your phone) 

 


